
 

January 2023 

 

Dear Students, 

Over the course of your years at Merrimack High School, your course selections will give you the framework 

on which you will build your future. Our curriculum has been designed to prepare you for further education, 

entry into the work world, or other areas of interest and training. 

In the 2023-2024 Program of Studies, you will find a wide array of course offerings, including subjects with 

which you may be familiar and others which you have never explored. 

Remember, forethought and planning are key components to having a successful high school experience. To 

this end, we encourage you to read through the course descriptions carefully and thoughtfully. As you consider 

your course selections, please remember that many people are available to assist you with your choices and 

decisions, including school counselors, teachers, and administrators, as well as your parents and guardians.  

Mapping out an appropriate set of classes means meeting graduation requirements and choosing enrichment 

courses that are both realistic in content and demanding in scope. We encourage you to take full advantage of 

these opportunities and to select the most challenging academic program you possibly can. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Steve Claire 

Principal 

 


